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From: Adam Yamada-Hanff [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2012 12:51 PM 
To: micro_entity 
Subject: Broadening Micro-Entity Fees 

Hello, 

I would like the USPTO to broaden the definition of Micro-Entity status so that small inventors, 
like myself, can afford to file patents.  I believe the foundation of innovating in this country is 
largely dependent on individual inventors making new, exciting, and useful products.  Without 
allowing an affordable way to let individual inventors pursue their inventions we could fall 
behind against other fast growing economies and countries.  Please consider reducing patent fees 
by 75% for Micro-Entities. 

Thanks 

Adam Yamada-Hanff 
Founder and Editor Adam's Auto Advice 
Twitter: http://twitter.com/@adamsautoadvice 
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